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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Another week in school has flown by with the children all very busy and working hard. All year 
groups had an assembly about friendship during the week which was led by Helen Price from 
St Peter’s Church. We do enjoy welcoming visitors to school to work with the WIS children. 
 
Year 2 have been continuing with their history topic and have learnt about Florence 
Nightingale and how she worked to change hospital conditions. On Wednesday afternoon the 
Year 2 children visited BJS where they met the caring champions and took part in activities 
based around friendship. They had a great afternoon and enjoyed all the activities. The Year 
1 children are learning about schools in the Victorian times and are very much looking forward 
to their Victorian themed day on Tuesday next week.  
 
In Year R the children are learning about transport and have been busy making junk model 
boats this week. Year R joined the rest of the school for the first time for singing assembly this 
week. They sang really well and it was great to have the whole school together for singing.  
 

 
 
Strike day Wednesday 1st February 
 
At the present time WIS will be open to all children on 1st February as normal. If this change’s 
I will let you know as soon as possible. 
 
Kind Regards  

 
 
 

Tina Lagdon  
Head Teacher  
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Extended Services & Strings Tuition  
 
Please can anyone with outstanding invoices for Term 3 Extended Services, or Strings Tuition 
(payment 2) settle these as soon as possible. We still have spaces for both breakfast and after 
school club this term, Monday and Tuesday having limited spaces for after school club.  If you 
would like to make a booking, even if it is a “one off” session, you can contact the school office 
to arrange.  
 
We are also continuing to take bookings for Term 4.  
 
Year 2 – Trip to Holdenby House – Tuesday 7th February  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have received enough contribution payments for the trip 
to go ahead.  Thank you very much for all of your support.   
 
Recycle your ink cartridges  
 
To raise money for our school and help to protect the environment, if you have any used printer 
ink cartridges that you would like to dispose of, we are happy to take these off your hands. If 
you can kindly drop these into the Main Reception where we have a recycling box.     
 
Headlice  

Please be aware that we have head lice in school. It is advised that children with long hair have 
it tied back and remind children (if possible) to not touch heads with other children (as this is 
how lice travel from one child to another). Children do not need to be off school if they have 
headlice, but please treat your child as soon as you spot any signs. For information and advice, 
please find attached a guide that may be useful. 

St Andrew’s Healthcare  
 
St Andrew's CAMHS' team are offering FREE virtual sessions across 
five days to help schools to support students with their mental health. 
This programme is suitable for primary and secondary schools. You can 

attend one or all of the sessions, the choice is yours. See below for the full programme or visit 
Lightbulb webpage to view. 
 
National Online Safety  
 
We would like to remind you that the National Online Safety website has lots of posters and 
help guides for all the online platforms, as well as quick helpful video guides to help with some 
top tips for online safety for younger children in KS1. As well as the website you can download 
an app from the Apple/Android Stores. As a member, school and our parents have free access 
to the site and all the resources, below is the link for you to register with National Online Safety:  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school.  
 
This week we have attached a guide about “Building Cyber Resilience at Home”.  
 
 
 
 

https://94efdc50282e4525b65501b0d9eebd21.svc.dynamics.com/t/t/EfsbBcYOe1tpJsUoxuBjxfNyHj0immn8AJC4EiH3Urkx/DoecVQaEqJbZhRq5WhQV4TCvTNIlsbnyXKBhSrPe0DAx
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school
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Next Week  
 
 

Monday 30th January   Dodgeball 3pm until 4.15pm  
 

Tuesday 31st January  Strings Tuition  
 
Year 1 – Victorian School Experience Day (children can 
dress up in Victorian clothes. No PE Kits needed on this 
day).  
 
Football Club for Year 1 – 3pm – 4pm (Please make sure 
your child brings appropriate clothing to change into) 
 

Friday 3rd February  Sharing Assembly (Your child will bring home a letter if 
they are sharing) 
 

 

PTFA NEWS    

 
Please find attached our Newsletter.  


